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	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION BUREAU 
	

	
	Geneva, 14 April 2020

	[bookmark: Adress_E]Ref:
	Corrigendum 2 to
TSB Collective letter 8/5
SG5/RU
	-	To Administrations of Member States of
the Union; 
-	To ITUT Sector Members;
-	To ITUT Associates of Study Group 5; 
-	To ITU Academia

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5356
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-mail:
	tsbsg5@itu.int
	

	Web:
	http://itu.int/go/tsg05 
	

	Subject:
	Meeting of Study Group 5; fully virtual meeting, 11-20 May 2020


[bookmark: StartTyping_E]Dear Sir/Madam,
In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, I wish to inform you that in coordination with the ITU-T SG5 Chairman and management team, the upcoming ITU-T Study Group 5 (Environment, climate change and circular economy) meeting will be fully  virtual, (no physical presence), including the opening and closing plenaries. The meeting dates will still be from 11 to 20 May 2020. 
The SG5 Management Team and TSB will develop and publish an updated draft Agenda for the meeting and a new Timetable, considering the time difference among remote participants. 
In addition, kindly note that the ITU-T Study Group 5 meeting will no longer be held in conjunction with ETSI TC “Environmental Engineering” meeting as originally planned. ETSI TC EE meeting is postponed to a later date.
Accordingly, all Fellowships to attend ITU-T SG5 are cancelled and no interpretation will be offered at the closing Plenary. The entire meeting will run in English only, as it was originally planned.
Please note that registration is mandatory (via the online registration form available at http://itu.int/ITU-T/go/sg5). Without registration, the remote participation tool will not be accessible. 
Practical information can be found on the ITU-T SG5 website.
I kindly remind you on the applicable Contribution deadline:
	[bookmark: _Hlk32585540]28 April 2020
	-	Submit ITU-T Member contributions (via Direct Document Posting)


I wish you a productive and enjoyable meeting.
	Yours faithfully,
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]Chaesub Lee
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau 
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	Latest meeting information
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